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April 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

VISIT TO LOCAL MOSQUE 
 
As part of our other faiths topic, we are looking 
at the religion of Islam and have arranged to 
visit our local Mosque where we will learn about 
the customs and traditions of this religion. 
 

Details: 
 

 The visit will take place on Monday 23rd April  
 

 Transport has been arranged - classes will take turns visiting throughout the 
day.  Normal lunchtime arrangements will apply. 

 

 Children should wear school uniform but arms and legs will need to be 
covered (e.g. girls could wear tights or long socks) 
 

 Adults will need headscarf / hat 
 
If any parent volunteers would like to attend then please speak to Miss Haresnape. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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